

Chino Valley Unified School District

Gerald F. Litel Elementary School



Joseph Durkin, Principal

May 10, 2021

RE: 6th Grade Celebrations

Dear Parents,

I would like you to save the date for our upcoming 6th grade celebrations. Although you will not be permitted to join us for the celebrations, we cordially invite you to log onto Mrs. Brewer's, Mrs. Acosta's, Mr. Lines, or Mrs. Salazar's class via Google Meet. For your advanced planning, the schedule pertaining to the 6th grade celebrations is as follows:

- May 26th: Mrs. Brewer's Class Celebration (9:00 9:15 AM) IN PERSON FOR STUDENTS
- May 26th: Mrs. Acosta's Class Celebration (9:30 10:00 AM) IN PERSON FOR STUDENTS
- May 26th: Mr. Lines' Class Celebration (10:05 10:35 AM) IN PERSON FOR STUDENTS
- May 26th: Mrs. Salazar's Class Celebration (10:45 11:15 AM) VIRTUAL FOR BOTH PARENTS AND STUDENTS
- May 26th: PIZZA PARTY (11:15 12:00 PM) **BLENDED LEARNING STUDENTS**

In addition, the 6th grade teachers have planned a fun-filled and memorable day on Thursday, May 27th which will include but not limited to:

- Kickball Tournament, by class, and for Blended Learning students only
- Handball Tournament, by class, and for Blended Learning students only
- Surprise! Teacher's Choice, by class and for Blended Learning students only
- Dodgeball Tournament, by class and for Blended Learning students only
- Lunch: Bring your own lunch and drink, by class, and for Blended Learning students only

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Joe Durkin, Principal, Litel Elementary School